Universal Truckload Services, Inc.
12755 E. Nine Mile Road
Warren, Ml 48089

December 9, 2015

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: GLTS Project Manager

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: GL-10013

Mr. Hector Rodriguez-Luccioni,

Universal, dba Logistics Insight Corporation, has received a letter addressed to the Current Safety Officer
for Cadillac Motor at our facility on 2860 Clark Street in Detroit, Michigan. We are sub-leasing this
property between our customer FCA US LLC, and General Clark Street Associates LLC. This lease took
affect November 2, 2015. We have no knowledge of the property prior to our occupancy. The building
is new construction.

The property is a cross dock and warehouse that deconsolidates auto parts and returnable containers
for our customer. There is no function at this facility that warrants review of the regulatory
requirements for detecting, measuring, and controlling devices and certain devices for producing light or
an ionized atmosphere generally licensed under 10 CFR 31.5.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Dan Cummings by phone at (586)467-1430 or
by email at dcummings@gousti.com.

Regards, )

Dan Cummings
EHS Manager




